
Wednesday, 
June 9, 2021

“A” Day

National Earl Day

Happy Birthday!

Elise Chmiel



From the musical staff

• Anyone who 
ordered a 
recording of 
Freaky Friday—
check your email 
for a note from 
Ms. Ambrosini 
about where and 
when to pick 
them up.



Last Week of School Schedule

WEDNESDAY – A DAY – Last Full Day of Classes

9th Grade Only Laptop Device Return – This will take place in Social Studies classes for students that are 
attending school “in-person.”  Students need to ensure that they have all laptop and all accessories and receipts if any lost items have 
been purchased.

1st Period Yearbook Distribution – Yearbooks will be distributed to all students during 1st period.  We have a 
list of all students who have purchased yearbooks.  If students did not purchase a yearbook and would still like one, please have them 
bring a check for $35 made payable to Holicong Middle School and they can will get one.

2:00 – 4:00 Online Materials Return #1 – Students/Parents that are online – this is the first option for you to 
return any items to Holicong.  Teachers will communicate to students the items needed to be returned.  Parents can drop these off at the 
front office vestibule – we will have tables set up.  We just ask that all items are labeled with your student’s name & teacher so we can 
get them back and check them in.

1:16 – 4:00 Academic Intervention & Remediation – Students will be able to stay after or report to Holicong 
to work on assignments under supervision

7:00 – 9:00 9th Grade Awards & Concert – This event is specifically for 9th grade music students.  Please 
look for information from Mr. Chodoroff, Mr. Glaser, and Mrs. Repper for more specific details!
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From The Music Department:

• Save The Music T-shirts are in! If you ordered a shirt you can stop by 
the music area to pick it up. Also, the Save The Music concert video 
has been posted to our official website. Anyone can go to 
cbsd.org/vh1 to view the show. Thanks for your support!


